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Term 1 Week 10   Monday 4th April, 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

Thanks to everyone for letting us know about flooding and bridge closures over the last 
week.  It was good to see everyone safe and well today. There is lots happening at school 
this week and already next term is looking busy. 

P & C Meeting 

The student survey about a special occasions shirt will be tabled at this afternoon’s        
meeting. The shirts will be a fantastic addition to our school and give our students a real 
sense of pride  in their school. The students will all look the same when they are on          
excursion or out and about in the community. I will also be talking about our Learner      
Disposition and Bounce Back initiatives and how we can all work together to help our     
students be the very best versions of themselves. 

Anzac Day 

I have confirmed with Mr Terry Flynn the organisation for our village Anzac Day service.  
As  in previous years we will assemble at school at 8.30am and march to the Cenotaph for 
the 9.00am service. Anzac Day is the Monday before school resumes for Term 2. 

School Holidays 

The end of Term 1 break starts this week. Staff will resume on Tuesday 26th April and     
students on Wednesday 27th April.  I hope you have a great break and a chance to recharge. 

Thank you to everyone for your patience and understanding as we navigate through the 
floods and Covid. It is really appreciated when you call in with updates of what is            
happening at your place. We are doing as much as we can to keep things as normal as      
possible and hope there will be an end in sight soon for all this disruption. 

Kind regards       Stephen de Roos 



Term 1 Week 9 Willawarrin Public  School                     Monday 28th March, 2022 

EASTER HAT PARADE 

Wednesday 6th April in School Hall at 10.30am. 

All welcome to attend and stay for morning tea.   

Prizes for most creative hats. 

P & C raffle will be drawn after the parade. 

 

K-1-2 CLASS NEWS 
Please remember to return homework folders each week so new         
homework can be sent home. 

3-4-5-6 CLASS NEWS 
On 12th May Years 3-6 will participate in the Multicultural Public      
Speaking Comp. We have invited Rob Lewis from Tamworth to adjudicate 
and parents will be invited to watch. 

We are also participating in the Da Vinci Decathlon in Port Macquarie and 
will start competing in the Premier’s Challenge Debating Comp. 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 Wednesday 6th April  -  Hat Parade 

Friday 8th April  -  last day Term 1 

Tuesday 26th April  -  Staff Development Day 

Wednesday 27th April  -  first day Term 2 


